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January 24, 2021

Dear CRA Member,

Late this evening, senior officials in the Newsom administration informed us that
the Governor will announce tomorrow that the stay-at-home order will be lifted in
all regions of the state.

The regions of the state currently under the stay-at-home order are: Bay Area;
Southern California; and San Joaquin Valley. Two other regions — Northern
California and Sacramento region — are currently not under the stay-at-home
order.

Again, a formal announcement is expected tomorrow and we will send you
further information as soon as it’s available. For now, we thought you’d like to
know this good news.

Thank you,

The CRA



